
Hello, I’m Leanna,  
 
I’m married to John, we have a beautiful boy named Oliver and a sweet 
Pomeranian, named Luthor.  
 
I’ve been grooming about 8-9 years now. I’ve been at Hair of the Dog for 5 
years.  I went to the PetSmart academy and after that wanted to learn more 
so I watched lots of videos and then started working at Hair of the Dog to 
expand my skills and knowledge. 
     
My favorite part of grooming is getting to 
see all the cute puppies. My favorite breeds 

to groom are Pomeranians, rottweilers, poodles, or any bully breed. 
         
What is one piece of advice you like to offer to dog owners to help 
maintain the coat between grooms?  
One piece of advice I’d like to offer is that if you’re unsure about using 
the right brushes or products for your dog, just bring them in and ask 
us. Were always willing to help show you the right tools and proper 
ways to keep your dog brushed out and if you bathe your dog at home 
always make sure to brush afterwards! 
     
In your opinion, what is one misconception about a groomer’s job? 
    That its our job to de matt your dogs! 

What makes grooming special at Hair of the Dog? 
The amazing team, great atmosphere, and our clients are very special.  
 


